
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 10th 2023  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

The State Exams Commission has informed us that the results for the 2023 Junior Cycle 

Examination will issue to schools on Wednesday 18th of October.  

 

The school will release the results to students at 3:00 p.m. and will supervise until the end of the 

school day. Students will be free during this time to contact you and share their results.    

 

The results will also be published on the SEC online portal from 4pm. Access details will issue 

from the SEC prior to the 18th of October.  

 

With kind regards, 

    

  

Principal          Deputy Principal 

 


